
Task Force set to hold first meeting on Friday, May 15th 

Mayor Steve Schewel and Commissioner Wendy Jacobs announced members of the 
Durham Recovery and Renewal Task Force (RRTF) that they have appointed to advise 
them as they revise their emergency declarations, and to advise the community on how 
to safely, gradually and successfully re-open. 

The Durham RRTF will have a 100-day period of service. “The task force will not be 
expected to produce any final report or other particular written product,” said Schewel. 
“Rather, it will be expected to move at speed and issue its advice and recommendations 
in real time.” 

The Task Force meetings will be public meetings, and the first one is scheduled for this 
Friday, May 15th from 10:00am – noon. Those interested in listening in can visit the 
City’s website for more details.   

Future meeting dates will be set at the first meeting. 
The Task Force has 15 members and comprises public health experts, business leaders, 
community and faith leaders, and a representative from the County’s Emergency 
Operations Center. The Task Force membership, said Jacobs, “reflects our 
commitment to be guided by our scientific community and public health experts, and 
to work cooperatively with local health systems, local governments, and local and 
community leadership to ensure a well-coordinated response.” 

“We are thrilled to have assembled such an outstanding, diverse, and respected group 
of local leaders to advise us and our community,” said Schewel.  


